
Board of Trustees 
Washtenaw Community College 

TABG 

ACTION 
4800 E. Huron River Drive 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48105-4800 

Subject Date 
Advanced Transportation Center Design Contract Award April 23, 2019 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is the recommendation that the Board of Trustees approve a contract with Neumann Smith Architects 

of Southfield, Ml, as the design firm for the new Advanced Transportation Center Project, in the amount 

not to exceed of $460,000.00, contingent upon the College administration obtaining a satisfactory 

contract with the firm. 

A ROLL CALL VOTE WILL BE TAKEN 

Prepared by: =M=-ark""'-A=lle=n ___ _ _ Recommended by: 

Title: Vice President, Facilities Rose B. Bellanca, President 

Development and Operations 

https://460,000.00

